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Public Auditor Completes Communications Workshop 
in Nadi, Fiji 
 
 
Public Auditor Doris Flores Brooks along with Auditor-Generals and Public Auditors from around the Pacific 
attended a workshop entitled “Enhancing Effective Communication with Stakeholders” in Nadi, Fiji from May 
29 – 31, 2017. The workshop was hosted and facilitated by the Pacific Association of Supreme Audit 
Institutions (PASAI) Secretariat team, staff from the Australian National Audit Office and the Audit New 
Zealand. All travel costs were paid by PASAI. 
 
For more information on the workshop, please visit http://www.pasai.org/news-blog/2017/6/7/sai-
communicates-citizens-assured-nadi-fiji. 
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